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The body of a woman was found in a vacant house on Detroit's west side today, according to 

Detroit Police Sgt. Eren Stephens Bell.  

 

It was unclear how long the woman had been in the house, why she was there or how she died; 

police are awaiting a report from the Wayne County Medical Examiner's Office, Stephens Bell 

said.  

 

Police were called about 11:30 a.m. after the owner went to check the house in the 13300 block 

of Mark Twain Street near Grand River Avenue, she said.  

 

No information was available about the woman 's identity, and police did not release a 

description of the woman .  

 

MEMO: THIS ARTICLE APPEARED ONLY ONLINE AT www.freep.com  

 

Edition: WEB EDITION 

Section: NWS; NEWS 

Record Number: dfp0000600141 

Copyright (c) Detroit Free Press. All rights reserved. Reproduced with the permission of Gannett 

Co., Inc. by NewsBank, inc. 
 


